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Erratum 

Volume 12, no. 2 of the International Journal of Clinical Monitoring and Computing included an abstract section 
whose title page indicated that the abstracts published originated from the 16th International Symposium on 
Computing in Anesthesia and Intensive Care in Nashville, Tennessee. In fact, these abstracts originated from the 
3rd Workshop on Patient Data Management Systems in Intensive Care Medicine, held in Vienna, Austria. This 
conference was organized by Dr. Philipp Metnitz of the Department of Cardiothoracic and Vascular Anesthesia 
and Intensive Care at the University of Vienna. 

The correct title page is now reproduced hereafter. 

Kluwer Academic Publishers apologizes to Dr. Metnitz, whose contributions to the journal are highly regarded, 
and to the reader for any inconvenience caused. 
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